
From: Adam Wachowski <awachowski@two-rivers.org> 

Date: Tue, May 28, 2024 at 11:07 AM 

Subject: Beach bash 

To: Amanda Baryenbruch <amabar@two-rivers.org> 

 

 

Good morning Amanda  

 

I'm looking to get a noise ordinance waiver for Beach Bash on June 28 and 29 until 

1130 pm both nights for live music at Neshotah Beach. We have received this waiver for 

over 10 years with great success.  

 

Thank you 

Adam Wachowski  

Beach Bash 


